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Compliance declaration according to 2011/65/EU (RoHS) and 
2015/863/EU (RoHS 2) 
 
 
Dear valued Customer, 
 
this is to certify that all products supplied by THERMOTEX NAGEL GmbH COMPLY WITH 
the requirements under European Union Directives 2011/65/EU (RoHS) and 2015/863/EU 
(RoHS 2) that restrict the use of certain hazardous substances in the design and 
manufacture of Electrical and Electronic Equipments. 
 
These products do NOT contain the hazardous substances listed in these directives – 
namely Lead (Pb), Mercury (Hg), Cadmium (CD), Hexavalent Chromium (Cr(VI)), Poly 
Brominated Biphenyl (PBB) flame retardants and Poly Brominated Diphenyl Ether flame 
retardants including Deca-BDE, Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP), Butyl benzyl phthalate 
(BBP), Dibutyl phthalate (DBP), Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP) – above the maximum allowable 
concentration of 0.1% by weight in homogenous material (0.01% in the case of Cadmium). 
We do not intentionally manufacture our products with these substances above this threshold 
limit nor are these substances known to be present in our products above this threshold limit 
based on information provided by our raw material suppliers.  
 
It may be noted that according to legislations enacted by the EU directives, providing test 
data or material declarations to prove RoHS / RoHS 2 compliances is not required. Testing of 
each product manufactured by THERMOTEX NAGEL GmbH is neither feasible nor practical 
and hence THERMOTEX NAGEL GmbH would continue to provide declarations of 
compliance to customers. 
 
This declaration is correct to the best of THERMOTEX NAGEL GmbH’s knowledge, 
information and belief and this declaration is for guidance purpose only and not to be 
considered as a warranty or quality specification. Product users are responsible for 
determining the applicability of RoHS / RoHS 2 and other related environmental regulations 
based on their individual usage of the final product. If you require any clarifications, please 
feel free to contact the undersigned.  
THERMOTEX NAGEL GmbH thanks you for your business and we look forward to your 
continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2022 


